Shobnall Primary School

Dear Parents and Carers,

This curriculum letter is designed to inform you about what your child will be learning about
during the Summer Term.

This term our topic is:

Wonderland.
The subjects and topics are broken down in the attached topic plan.

Reminder of PE Kits:

P.E. activities may be indoors or outdoors, depending on the weather, so children need an
indoor kit (black shorts and a plain white T-shirt) and an outdoors kit (jogging bottoms and a
sweatshirt/tracksuit) as well as pumps or trainers.

P.E. kits are kept in school until the end of half term, as P.E. times may vary throughout the
year. For health and safety, children who wear earrings should have these removed on P.E.
days, if they are not removed your child will be unable to take part in the P.E. lesson (teachers
are not permitted to remove or tape up earrings).

P.E. days are as follows: Wednesday and Friday.

Reminder of Homework:

For homework, we ask that the children read for at least 10 minutes every night, and talk about f
the books they are reading as this will support enjoyment, fluency and understanding. Can |

remind you to record any reading in their reading diaries. Can | remind you that homework is set

every Friday and collected in the following Wednesday.

Phonics Screening:

| will be administrating the Year 1 phonic screening tests in the week beginning Monday12"
June 2017. This involves children reading 40 words to myself. These words involve the
phonemes from phase 2 to 5. They will read a selection of ‘real words’ and ‘nonsense’ words.
Thus it is important that children do as much reading as possible to help them.

May | take this opportunity to remind you that if you have any questions, queries or concerns,
please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Miss Dhadwal
Year 1 class teacher.
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